
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mt Sterling Recycle Site Location Change 
 
The mobile recycling site currently located at the 
corner of East Columbus and South High Street in 
Mt. Sterling will be moved to the following address 
effective November 25, 2024 and every 4th 
Monday thereafter. Collection time remains the 
same from 8:30am to 11:00 am: 
 

Mt Sterling Community Center  
164 East Main Street 

Mt. Sterling, Ohio  
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